Dear Parents/ Carers,
This week we have:

e Recapped the children’s knowledge of area and perimeter, and developed this
by calculating the perimeter of composite rectilinear shapes;

e Created a new Hogwarts house and discussed the character Severus Snape;

e Practised the opening dance for Sport’s Day;

e Completed Athletics races related to Sport’s Day.

Next week we will be:

e Creating different musical rhythms using our hands;

e Continuing to improve our knowledge of Microsoft Excel by looking at
maximum, minimum and average values;

e Solving problems relating to bar charts;

e Proof reading to spot punctuation errors.

In homework this week, children will be looking at more prefixes and suffixes. This is
due in on Wednesday as normal. As usual, there will be a times tables test and
spelling test during the week.

Next week is particularly busy; there has been a letter sent out regarding the
activities:

Monday is Triathlon in the morning, and children can come in dressed in their PE kits
ready to go;

On Tuesday, parents are available to attend ‘Drop In, Drop Off’ in which you will be
able to see the children’s new classrooms. In the morning the children also have the
long distance event to see how far they can walk/ jog/ run in 90 minutes;

On Friday we have the Sport’s Day and lunch picnic out on the field. After lunch, all
parents are invited to attend the second residential meeting, which will either be in
the year 5 or year 6 classrooms.

Have a great weekend,

Year 5 team






